COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE:

March 18, 2013
TO: 

Michael Mayo, Sr., Chairman, Transportation Public Works 



& Transit Committee

FROM:
Brian Dranzik, Interim Director, Department of Transportation 

SUBJECT:
Milwaukee County Transit System Management Contract Informational Report
POLICY

This report is presented to the Committee for informational purposes.
BACKGROUND

The Department of Transportation intends to issue a competitive request for proposal (RFP) for transit management services.  The current contract with Milwaukee Transport Services, Inc. (MTS) provided for an initial 3 year term (January 1, 2010 through December 31, 2012) with two optional one year extensions (January 1, 2013 through December 31, 2013 – 1st extension and January 1, 2014 through December 31, 2014 – 2nd extension).  The County and MTS are currently in the 1st extension period that will expire on December 31, 2013.    
The Department anticipates announcing a RFP process that would begin in late April 2013 and conclude in July 2013 with a selected vendor.  The Department anticipates requesting board approval for award of a contract to the successful bidder in the September 2013 cycle.  The contract is anticipated to be an initial term of 3 years beginning on January 1, 2014 with two optional one year extensions.  
RECOMMENDATION

This report is informational.
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Brian Dranzik, Interim Director
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